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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 001816 
Date 3 January 2018 
 

IT Products Purchased 

 
Request: 
 
Please could you inform me if the City Council has purchased any IT products made 
by the company Hewlett Packard (HP) since April 4th 2016? (I do not need to know 
precise amounts or specific products other than a very general description or 
summary e.g. Printers, photo-copiers etc.) 
The main purchase of HP IT products since April 4 20165 have been network 
switches. 
 
Onsite Network Consulting – 5 days  
 
 
Please could you inform me if the City Council has any contracts with Hewlett 
Packard if so which is the largest of these and what date it is up for renewal? 
Wolverhampton City Council do not have any direct contracts with Hewlett Packard. 
 

 
 


